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March 22, 2016 

Dr. The Honourable Christopher Tufton, MP  

Minister of Health                                                                                                                                                                                              

Ministry of Health                                                                                                                                                                            

10-16 Grenada Way                                                                                                                                                           

Kingston  5 

 

Dear Minister Tufton: 

The Chairman and Members of the Medical Council of Jamaica congratulate you on your 

appointment as Minister of Health.  

Council is very aware of the enormity of the task you will face in managing the Health Sector. 

We are confident that with your application many of these problems will be solved.  

Council wishes to meet with you at a time and place to be arranged to have discussions on how 

we can support your agenda and management.  

 

Yours truly,  

………………………… 

Howard Spencer (Prof.) 

Registrar  

 

 

Cc: Hon. Dr. John Hall-Chairman, Medical Council of Jamaica   
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